

## Albert Bradbeer Primary School



# Newsletter

18th October 2013

#### Whole theatre trip

On 4th December we are all going to the theatre to see Hansel and Gretel. This is a wonderful opportunity for us to enjoy the magic of a live performance at a real theatre. The cost of the trip is £10. Please ensure that all monies are sent into school in a sealed envelope which has your child's name, class and the amount enclosed to school as soon as possible. As always we are happy to accept staged payments.

#### Celebration Assembly

Class	Pupil of the week	Star of the week
RB Week 1		
RB Week 2		
RY Week 1		
RY Week2		
1B Week 1		
1B Week 2		
1T Week 1		
1T Week 2		
2K Week 1		
2K Week 2		
2T Week 1		
2T Week 2		

#### Attendance

Reception/K51	2K with 100%
K52	4E with 98.67

#### Dates for your Diary

18th October 2013	KS1 Celebration Assembly	,	9.05am
22nd October 2013	RY Parents evening.		3.30pm-6pm
24th October 2013	KS2 Celebration Assembly	/	9.05am

25th October 2013 Teacher day—school closed to pupils

28th October—1st November 2013 Half term

5th November 2013 AB to play in Kings Norton District 4 a-side football

8th November 2013 Book Fair Open to parents after school

11th November 2013 Yr 4 to Umberslade Farm 14th November 2013 Yr 5 to NEC Skills Show

15th November 2013 Photographer in school to do individual photos

27th November 2013 Yr 4 Assembly 9.05am All welcome



### Deep Sea Spellers

Congratulations to these children who have completed their Deep Sea Spelling club and move onto the next club, in no particular order: Kelsie Meddings, Zayquarn Clarke, Darcie Nash, Libby Higgins, Hannah Wyton, Megan Harper, James Vincent, Ellie Meddings, Casey Kilburn, Ethan Hunt, Mitchell McGann, Kloe Kight, Harry Lea, Lavayah Bailey, Louis Boyce.

We enjoy getting out into the fresh air during our playtimes but recently we have had instances where children have not had a coat with them because they are travelling by car.

As the weather is getting colder please ensure that your child has a coat in school.

We also have a number of coats in lost property without names in them. It is always easier to identify owners if there is a name. If your child has recently lost a coat please come and look in our lost property.



Could I ask for parents help in the morning when Lower Key Stage 2 children are lining up to come into school?

The playground area becomes quite congested and children are having to weave there way through a crowd so that they can make their way into school with their teacher. I would ask that a clear corridor is left so that classes are able to make a swift entry into school.

Thank you for your co-operation.

#### Themed Lunch

Our next themed lunch will be in celebration of Bonfire night and will be on 4th November 2013

The menu will include burgers and hot dogs.

If you child usually has a packed lunch they are welcome to pay for a dinner on this day.

Please book your lunch next week with the office





#### Once a week, take a peek

Could I ask all parents to support our "Once a week, take a peek" initiative by checking their child's head each week.

..................

#### Thank you

For further information regarding what's going on at Albert Bradbeer Primary School, please visit our website at <a href="https://www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk">www.abprimary.bham.sch.uk</a>.

If you wish to contact us please email enquiry@abprimary.bham.sch.uk or phone 0121 4642356